# GARDENS AT ELMWOOD PARK HOA NEWSLETTER

September 2023

# LANDSCAPING TIPS

Below are some ways you can keep your landscaping looking fresh and healthy during this extreme heat:

- Water plants/grass
- Add new mulch
- Install seasonal color
- Pull weeds
- Trim shrubbery
- Regularly mow lawn

## **QUARTERLY DUES REMINDER**

Don't forget the quarterly association dues of **\$100** are due in **October!** 

Homeowners can submit their payments online, with a check, or a bank draft. Feel free to contact us with any questions about making payments or setting up a payment plan.

#### **NEW LAWNCARE VENDOR**

WillowGrove Landscaping is the new lawncare vendor for the association.

### **WELCOME NEW HOMEOWNERS**

We are pleased to welcome all new homeowners to the Gardens at Elmwood Park! Thank you for choosing our neighborhood to call home, and we are looking forward to getting to know you!

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546